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- DIRECTORATE OF REGULATORY OPERATIONSsl(\ gA REGION Ill
'35 O' 799 ROOSEVELT ROAD -

GLEN ELLYN. ILLINOIS 60137 (312) 858-2640

January 3, 1974

Consumers Power Company Docket No. 50-329
ATTN: Mr. Stephen H. Howell Docket No. 50-330

Vice President
1945 Parnall Road
Jackson, Michigan 49201

Centlemen:

The enclosed Directorate of Regulatory Operations Bulletin No. 74-1,
involving two valve problems, is sent to you to provide you with infor=ation
we recently received from the Philadelphia Electric Company and the Wisconsin
Electric Power Company. The problems involved deficiencies identified at
the Peach Bottom, Units 2 and 3 and the Point Beach reactors. This informa-

tion may relate to the performance of certain equipment at your facilities.
The Bulletin also requests certain action on your part in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

James G. Kappler
Regional Director
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Bulletin No. 74-1
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